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New starters 
Autumn term
Firstly, I would like to welcome the students and staff back for the new academic year.  I hope that you have all had restful and enjoyable holidays and are looking forward to another school year which I am sure will be successful and exciting for all. We also give a warm welcome to our fourteen pupils joining us in Class One.
Newsletters
Weekly newsletters (Crayke Chronicle) will be added to the school website to keep parents informed about what is going on at school. Newsletters will come out on a Friday so don’t forget to check the website and subscribe to receive updates. 
School contact details
If you need to contact the school office Mrs. Bacon is available on 01347 821767. The office can also be reached by email on admin@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk.  
Where's Church this week?
Sunday September 9th 
Our service this week is our annual joint service at Byland Abbey. 10.30am - all welcome, chairs provided. If it is very wet, the service will move to Coxwold.
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With best wishes for the new academic year.
Revd Liz Hassall

Pupil absence
If your child is unable to come into school please can you contact the school office, either by telephone, letter or in person on the first day of absence. Registers are checked twice a day and the school office will contact any parent where there is an unexplained absence for a pupil. If you know your child will be absent at a future date e.g. hospital appointment, please can the request for absence be given to the school office and not to the class teacher.
Contacting the Headteacher
If you would like to contact me directly, my non-teaching days are Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday.  Alternatively, I can be reached by email on headteacher@crayke.n-yorks.sch.uk.  
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CHASA is Crayke Primary school’s parents association, and stands for Crayke Home & School Association.
We provide a range of fun social events throughout the year and raise valuable additional funds which are spent on resources for our children. Please support us by coming along to our friendly informal meetings at school and see how our children benefit from the funds raised. All parents/carers & grandparents are very welcome, please look out for the next meeting date in the coming weeks and help support our lovely school.
There will be a welcome meeting at the Durham Ox in October – please look out for additional details…
Kind regards,
Julia Sharp
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As you can see, the children are already making full use of the new designs…
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Playground Markings
Over the summer holidays Creative Preformed Markings Limited applied new thermoplastic designs to both playgrounds.  The aforementioned markings are intended to promote physical activity and endurance in our pupils.
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